MAYOR JIM GRAY “ LEXINGTON TODD SLATIN

DIRECTOR
CENTRAL PURCHASING

TO: Jim Gray, Mayor
FROM: % /@/

Todd Slatin, Director
Division of Central Purchasing

DATE: January 4, 2019

SUBJECT: Bid 143-2018 Traffic Sign Installation & Maintenance
Bids for Traffic Sign Installation & Maintenance for the Division of Traffic Engineering were
received in the Division of Central Purchasing on October 30, 2018.
Ionwave notified two hundred eighteen (218) vendors with two (2) vendors viewing the
document. Three (3) bids were received. The bid received from J & V Contracting was the low
bid but the company is deemed non-responsible because of their inactive status and bad standing

with the Office of the Secretary of State.

The bid from AWP, Inc. meets the bid specifications and are within budgetary constraints;
therefore, I recommend AWP, Inc.
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